
 

Pfizer vaccine available at Salsa Fest 2021 
WADENA, Minn. – Sep. 07, 2021 – Tri-County Health Care is collaborating with Lakewood Health System to 
administer the COVID-19 vaccine at the Salsa Festival in Wadena on Sept. 18.  

The Pfizer vaccine, which the FDA recently approved for ages 16-plus, will be administered by Tri-County staff 
from 12-7 p.m. Lakewood Health System will provide education on the vaccine and COVID-19. This vaccine 
offering is free of charge to those who are interested. Bilingual educators will be in attendance. 

Salsa Fest is an annual event focused on the food and culture of the surrounding area. This one-day event is 
hosted by the Central Chapter of the Sustainable Farming Association and will take place at Burling Northern 
Park from 12-7 p.m. Many local growers and vendors will be in attendance. Additionally, attendees will have 
the opportunity to sample various salsas and other foods. 

If you are unable to attend Salsa Fest and still want to receive the vaccine, please call 218-631-3510. Follow 
Tri-County Health Care on social media or visit TCHC.org/covidvaccine for regular updates. 

 
 

ABOUT TRI-COUNTY HEALTH CARE 
Tri-County Health Care is a private, not-for-profit health care system based in Wadena, Minnesota. It offers 
care services such as primary health, surgery, cancer care, diagnostic imaging, obstetrics, orthopedics and 
rehabilitation. Tri-County Health Care operates a hospital and medical clinic in Wadena, and serves the counties 
of Wadena, Todd and Otter Tail through five satellite clinics and two physical therapy clinics in Bertha, 
Henning, Ottertail, Sebeka and Verndale. Visit TCHC.org. 
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